
From: Theresa Meshes (Tmeshes@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Protect Illinois" air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Sunday, April 8, 2018 2:12:24 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

We need to protect our community health and work towards clean energy and strengthen the requirements of coal
companies to protect against polluting the environment. The health costs that will be acquired from the
repercussions of pollution will not be offset by whatever financial gains the companies promise to IL.

Sincerely,

Theresa Meshes 
114 Maple Ave
Fox River Grove, IL 60021
Tmeshes@gmail.com
(773) 230-9096

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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